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18/10/2019  10:20:452019/5192/T SUPPRT Jonathan Elstein We support these necessary works.  Nobody likes to remove trees, but there will still be a large number of 

trees in the rear garden of 15 Fitzjohns and we are happy to plant replacement trees.  

In response to the comments of Mr Greene, we already spend a lot of money on maintaining our property but 

unless the roots are removed the property (and neighbouring properties) will become structurally unsound - 

'strengthening the building' is not a viable option, and Mr Greene has no apparent qualifications to enable him 

to make such a recommendation.  The roots are up to 12mm in diameter, not 1mm as claimed by Mr Greene.
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